
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STERLING ENERGY COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

THE STERLING ENERGY COMMITTEE HAS CANCELLED THEIR  

MONTHLY MEETING SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY OCTOBER 13, 2016 

DUE TO THE SOLAR AMBASSADOR MEETING 

 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE STERLING ENERGY  

COMMITTEE IS THURSDAY NOVEMBER 10, 2016 

BEGINNING AT 7:00 P.M. AT THE STERLING TOWN HALL, ROOM #15 

1183 PLAINFIELD PIKE IN ONECO, CT 

 

 

 

FRANK BOOD, CHAIRMAN 

STERLING ENERGY COMMITTEE 

 

 


